
 
 

Interview Opportunity 
 

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador to be 

investigated for violation of federal PCB regulations  
 

 

Allan Williams of New Harbour, Newfoundland, is successful in using his environmental rights to request a federal 

investigation of alleged violations of the federal PCB regulation under the Canadian Environmental Protection Act, 

1999. The circumstances that have lead to the PCB contamination of the landfill primarily result from disposal of 

transformer casings that took place in 1985 and then again in 1994 in a remediation project. 

 

 

Mr. Williams is available to discuss the following points: 

 

• Circumstances leading to the PCB contamination and inadequate action by the Province and their 

consultants 

• Circumstances that lead to filing an application for investigation 

• The application process, and the speed with which this investigation is being addressed 

 

 

To schedule an interview with Mr. Williams, please contact: 
 

Beatrice Olivastri, CEO, Friends of the Earth 613-724-8690 (cellular) 

Allan Williams, Applicant for Investigation 709-582-3349 

 

See www.foecanada.org for Allan William’s story 

Friends of the Earth Canada is a voice for the environment, working nationally and internationally to 

 inspire the renewal of communities and the earth through research, education and advocacy.  It is the  

Canadian member of the 70 country strong Friends of the Earth International (www.foecanada.org). 

 


